
 
 
Ref. No. : MCHI/GEN/12-13/094    September 13, 2012 
 
To, 
Hon’ble Shri Balasaheb Thorat, 
Minister for Revenue & Khar Land, 
Govt of Maharashtra, 
Mantralaya, 
Mumbai 400032 
 

Sub: Request for an Appointment 
 
Ref: About Ready Reckoner Rate for 2013 

 
Respected Sir, 
 
Greetings from MCHI - CREDAI 
 
MCHI-CREDAI, formed in 1982, is the most prominent and the only recognized 
body of Real Estate Developers in Mumbai and MMR. MCHI-CREDAI brings 
together members dealing in Real Estate Development on one common platform 
to address various issues facing the Industry.   MCHI-CREDAI has a strong 
Membership of over 1000 leading Developers in Mumbai and has expanded 
across MMR, having its own units in Thane, Kalyan -Dombivli, Mira – Virar City, 
Raigad and Navi Mumbai. 
 
With reference to the above mentioned subject we would like to draw your 
attention on a problems faced by real estate developers in MMR related to the 
issues of Stamp Duty & Ready Reckoner Rates.  
 
Therefore, MCHI-CREDAI Core Committee members would like to meet you 
personally in presence of Shri. S. Chokalingam, (I.A.S.) Inspector General of 
Stamps of Govt of Maharashtra to give a presentation on the Ready Reckoner 
Rate and also to discuss various issues related to this topic. 
 
We are looking forward to your earliest appointment for the same. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
For MCHI CREDAI 
 
 
 
Deepak Goradia 
Vice President 


